
SECTION 00030  NOTICE TO BIDDERS 
 

 

 
PEARL RIVER COUNTY UTILITY AUTHORITY 

 
PUMP STATION REHABILITATION 

220 Country Club Drive 
PEARL RIVER COUNTY, MISSISSIPPI 

  
 
Sealed bids for the Sewer Pump Station Rehabilitation in the Picayune Area will be received by 
the Pearl River County Utility Authority at the Pearl River County Utility Authority office, located 
at 100 Street A, Suite F, Picayune, MS 39466 until Thursday, 10:00 a.m., March 17, 2016, 
and immediately thereafter will be opened and publicly read. 
 
The work under this contract includes pump station rehabilitation as detailed on the 
construction plans and specifications.  All documents required for bidding purposes, including 
plans and specifications, may be obtained from Dungan Engineering, P.A., 925 Goodyear Blvd, 
Picayune, MS 39466.  A non-refundable deposit of $150.00 is required at the time of the 
request for Plans and Specifications.  A copy of the plans and specifications may be examined 
at the office of Dungan Engineering, P.A., 925 Goodyear Blvd, Picayune, MS 39466. 
 
A Pre-Bid Conference will be held on Wednesday, March 2, 2016 at 11:00 a.m. local time at 
the office of Dungan Engineering, P.A., 925 Goodyear Blvd., Picayune, Mississippi, 39466.  All 
interested parties are urged to attend this conference.  
 
Bid preparation will be in accordance with the Instructions to Bidders bound in the Documents. 
 The Pearl River County Utility Authority reserves the right to waive irregularities and to reject 
any and/or all bids.  
 
 
                                                                 By: PEARL RIVER COUNTY UTILITY AUTHORITY 
 
Advertise on: 
 February 17, 2016 
 February 24, 2016 

           
         

 
  

  
 


